
 

 

Urobilinogen Product Notification 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING 

UROBILINOGEN RESULTS 

Beckman Coulter, our urinalysis test system manufacturer, has 

issued a product notification regarding their Urobilinogen test, 

indicating the potential for false positive or falsely elevated 

results.  Affected lots were in use at Wisconsin Diagnostic 

Laboratories (WDL) between the dates of 10/15/2018 and 

4/2/2019.   

 Action to be taken: 

For purposes of document tracking, please report concerns regarding positive Urobilinogen results 

that did not correlate with clinical findings during the indicated timeframe above to WDL Client 

Services at 414-805-7600. 

For questions, please contact Wisconsin Diagnostic Laboratories Hematology department: 

 Alexandra Harrington, MD, MT(ASCP), Medical Director, Hematology and Coagulation,         

414-805-6703, aharring@mcw.edu 

 Maria Hintzke, MD, Associate Medical Director, Hematology,  414-805-4562, 

mhintzke@mcw.edu 

 Chuck Schur, Manager, Hematology, Coagulation and Flow Cytometry, 414-805-5159, 

CSchur@wisconsindiagnostic.com 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/wisconsin-diagnostic-laboratories
https://www.facebook.com/wisconsindiagnostic/

